COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

February 7, 2014

EMERGENCY DECLARATION
WAIVER OF IFTA REQUIREMENTS FOR PENNSYLVANIA

Due to recent severe weather which has resulted in power outages throughout
Pennsylvania and our neighboring states, and relative to Governor Tom Corbett’s
February 5, 2014 Proclamation of Emergency, a temporary waiver of IFTA requirements
is hereby issued by the Commonweaith of Pennsylvania.

The purpose of this waiver ensures the expeditious restoration of utilities to Pennsylvania
residents in areas which have been impacted by this weather emergency. The waiver
applies only to those vehicles traveling into or through Pennsylvania which are providing
the restoration of power. This takes effect at 12:01 p.m. on Friday, February 7, 2014 and
will expire on Saturday, February 15, 2014 at 12:01 a.m.

This announcement is being released immediately to allow out-of-state vehicles that are
providing restoration of utilitics a means of rapid entry and deployment. In addition, this
waiver will prevent the ticketing and/or detention of utility restoration crews entering into
the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.
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